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  Vol.9 Issue 8                                            This newsletter is funded by DARS-DHHS 

             
Austin, Texas 

Left to Right: First row: Charles Hawkins, Fred Newberry, Vicki Hudson, Jo Reins, Virginia Strain, Patsy Compton, Sheri Crawford,Earl 
Day; Second row: Connie Jasso, Connie Strain, Robert Montfort, Kay Williams, Jerry Williams, Arlen Whitsit, Mary Whitsit, Marilyn 
Swanson, Janet Morris, Brenda Oates, Brenda Mills, Judy Ricca; Third row: Les Hill, Beth Hill, Larry Whitworth, Karen Whitworth, 
Richard Giuntoli, Mary Giuntoli, Joan Montfort, James Ed White, Roger Swanson, Elizabeth Stephenson, Susan Kallina, Ben Williams, 
Jerry McGaugh, Tom Compton, Rosemary McGaugh, Barbara Brunson, Glenn Brunson. 

WELCOME ABOARD!   AUSTIN STEAM TRAIN FROM CEDAR PARK, TEXAS TO BURNET, TEXAS 
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STAFF 
Glenn Brunson, Editor 
glen.brunson@att.net 

VP 512.410.0547 

Beth & Les Hill 
Subscription & Mailing 

Managers 
Nicholas Garza, 

Membership Chairman 
ngaghg@hotmail.com 

  
2012-2014 TADSC Officers 

Earl Day, President 
James Ed White, Vice-President 
Joanne Brininstool, Secretary 

Glenn Brunson, Treasurer  
 Eileen Hurne 

Hospitality Committee 
Beth Hill and Brenda Mills 
Entertainment Committee 

  
SENIOR CITIZENS MEETING 

 First Wednesday of the month at 
1:00 p.m. 

South Austin Senior Activity Center 
3911 Manchaca Road 
Austin, Texas 78704   

         
August 6, 2014 

August 12, 2014 
Field Trip to Waco, Texas 

September 3, 2014 
September 13, 2014 

Fall Harvest Luncheon 
October 1, 2014 

November 5, 2014 
Election New officers  

for 2015-2017 
December 3, 2014                                

Christmas Luncheon   
At Green Pastures Restaurant 

Austin, Texas 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SENIOR ACTIVITIES 
TAD-SC & LVDSSM 

Field Trip 2015 
Ft Worth, Texas 

Schulenburg, Texas 
Shiner, Texas 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ellen Cool, Sonja Smith, and Janaye Melsha 

Left to Right: Front row: Leon and Vicky 
Hudson, Amanda Ross, Brenda Mills. Back 
row: Richard Barnes, Doug Strain, Bob Ross, 
and John Mills. 

Train arrived Burnet, Texas 

Burnet’s Bluebonnet Festival is 
held every year in April. 

When we arrived at Burnet, Texas, 
we walked two blocks from the 
train station for lunch. 

The Hill Country Flyer makes a special departure to take passengers to the Burnet 
County Fair. Festivities on the square are an easy walk from the train depot. Enjoy 
arts & crafts vendors and more. All trains are pulled by their Alco diesel locomotive. 
Parties of two may be seated at shared tables for this event.  
On Saturday, June 21, 2014 fifty-four (54) TAD-SC and LVDSSM members took a 
round-trip train from Cedar Park, Texas to Burnet, Texas. We walked around the 
country fair in Burnet and watched an old western cowboy drama until we heard 
the train toot to remind us to go back to the train and return back to Austin.                                     
(More pictures next page 3) 

mailto:gbrunson@austin.rr.com
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Virginia Strain, and Patsy & Tom Compton head 
for the Burnet County Fair Festival after 
stepping off the train. 

We walked downtown for lunch at Texas Tea-Licious.  Left to Right: Barbara Brunson, John 
Mills, Les Hill, Beth Hill, Brenda Mills, Brenda Oates, Janet Morris.  Back table: Elizabeth 
Stephenson, Judy Ricca, Jo Reins, and Susan Kallina. 

   Beth Hill walked around arts & crafts booths and found someone to paint her    
   face for fun. 

 Burnet Gunfighters Association put on a wild west shoot- 
out drama for entertainment. 

Returning back to Austin, Texas from Burnet, Texas. Everyone enjoyed riding the train.  
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Burnet 

TAD-SC President Earl Day 

Charles Schwall, Leon and Vicki Hudson 

Susan Kallina and Elizabeth Stephenson 

Jo Reins and Kathy Whitworth 

Mary and Richard Guintoli 

Jerry and Rosemary McGaugh 

Roger and Marilyn Swanson  Fred Newberry 

Les and Beth Hill    Janet Morris 

John Mills, Brenda Oates, and Brenda Mills 

      Richard Barnes      Sonja Smith 
Interpreter Sonja explained the 

history on the 1920’s train. 

Liberty Hill 

The June train trip to Burnet did not work out well 
because the bus driver had an emergency and did not 
come. Austin people carpooled and drove to the train 
station. La Vista people (13 persons) gave up and lost 
their $18 each. The train has given us rain checks for 
these people but of course another trip is not planned. 
If any want to go, TAD-SC has these tickets. 
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Brenda Mills celebrated 
her birthday with her 
Mexican Train friends on 
Friday night, July 4th, 
2014. Beth Hill baked this 
United States cake. 
Brenda had a good time.   
          (Photo by Glenn Brunson) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CENTRAL TEXAS NEWS 

Carrie Lou Garberoglio, a 1997 TSD graduate, received 
her doctoral degree from the University of Texas at 
Austin, December, 2013 from the Department of 
Educational Psychology, with a specialization in the 
Learning Sciences. She is now a postdoctoral research 
fellow at the University of Texas and works with the 
research team of pepnet2, a federally funded center 
that supports deaf students in transition. Carrie Lou’s 
parents are Walt and Franna Camenisch.   (Congrats!) 

Left to Right: Charlene Giacona, Beth Hill, Brenda Mills, Glenn 
Brunson, Barbara Brunson, Janet Morris, Brenda Oates, and 
Sally Porter. 
These people have been playing Mexican Train, the 
domino game, every first Friday night of the month at 
the Austin Deaf Club. They never miss playing games 
and have four table groups.  They will celebrate their 
15th anniversary of playing Mexican Train in February, 
2015.  (Wish them good luck!)  Photo by Earl Day 

Spirit of July 4th Outfits 

Left to Right: Back row: Nick Garza, Mary Guintoli, Bill & Teresa 
Eckstein, Lori Sandell, James Ed White, and Glenn Brunson; Sitting 
row: Judy Thomas, Maria Garza, Beth Hill, Sheri Crawford and Mark 
Gunderson. (Photo by Earl Day) 

At TAD-SC General Meeting – Wednesday, July 2, 2014 

Can you guess? 
Who this is? 

Hint 
Born in Edroy, Texas 
He is a TSD student 

 
Answer on Page 11 

  

Travis Association of the Deaf-Senior Citizens 
LaVista Deaf Seniors of San Marcos 

  

Third Annual 

CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 
At Green Pastures Restaurant 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2014 
More information will be in next September newsletters 

Mark your 
Calendar 



6 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SAN MARCOS NEWS 

Craig and Marianna Adams’  
Wedding Party 

 

On Saturday, June 21st, 2014 Craig and 
Marianna Adams got married at La Vista 
Community Center in San Marcos, Texas. 
About 100 guests and family attended the 
wedding.  Refreshments were served. 

Left to Right: Front row; Nathan and Pearl Wallace, Marianna and 
Craig Adams, Joyce Adams, Joyce’s sister Helen and her husband 
Carleton Donop. Behind row; The Wallace’s son Neal Ray Wallace and 
his baby.  

The Wedding cake was a 
beautiful cake decorated 
with the figures of a bride 
dragging the groom.   

On Saturday, May 24th, 
2014 Lucinda Bowman 
from Pennsylvania visited 
her boyfriend Franklin 
Goodman at La Vista 
Apartments in San 
Marcos, Texas for several 
weeks. Lucinda has to 
return back to 
Pennsylvania. La Vista 
guests and friends gave a 
“Good Bye” party for 
Lucinda at La Vista 
Community Center They 
gave a nice gift, a “Texas” 
picture frame. Lucinda 
was very surprised and 
enjoyed the party. They 
served refreshments. The 
event was hosted by 
Franklin’s friends at La 
Vista.  

  LVDSSM & TAD-SC 
FIELD TRIP  

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Field Trip to Waco, Texas 
Tuesday, August 12, 2014 

$10.00 each LVDSSM & TAD-SC member $20.00 each non-member 

Bus pick up – depart at 7:30 a.m. at La Vista Retirement 
Community, 1615 Redwood Rd., San Marcos, Texas 78666. 
Bus pick up – depart at 8:00 a.m. at Austin Association of the 
Deaf, 8818 Cullen Rd., Austin, Texas 78748. 
1. Stop at Jarrell, Texas for break time in a small town between 
Austin and Waco. 2. Arrive Texas Ranger Hall of Fame Museum – 
approx. one hour tour. 3. Lunch at noon to join Central Texas Deaf 
Senior Citizens. 4.  After lunch, we will visit Dr. Pepper Museum at 
downtown Waco for approx. one hour. 5. Visit Dominos/Mexican 
Trains, Games on 5002 S. Loop 340, Waco, Texas 76706. 6.  Stop at 
Jarrell, Texas for break time. 7.  Drop us at Austin Association of the 
Deaf about 6:30 p.m. 8. Last Drop off at La Vista Retirement 
Community at about 7:00 p.m.  

NO REFUND 
Call for reservation: Barbie Vicencio – 512-213-2693 or Glenn 
Brunson – 512-410-0547. 
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“JULY 5TH, 2014” HOLIDAY AT LA VISTA  

Margaret Fewell, Barbara Carter, Vivian and John 
Hesser 

Pattie Wilson Dorisjean Williams, Nada Edgley, Rubyn Calandra, 
Sandra Turner, and Maggie Gonzalez.  

Marcia Green, Betty Thrasher, Joan Stovall, Marian 
Seale, and Elaine Withrow 

Callie Frazier and Sandra Griffin  Jack Mitchell, Barbara Carter & Henry Harvard 

   Giovanna Fiandaca, Marianna & Craig Adams, Joyce 
   Adams 

Vicki & Leon Hudson, Russell & Betty Healey, Lewis 
Stovall, and Esther Brownalenoir 

Sixty-three (63) La Vista 
Seniors of San Marcos 
residents and their 
guests were at La Vista 
Community Center in San 
Marcos on Saturday, July 
5th, 2014 from 11a.m. till 
3:00 p.m.  
Catering was from Gill’s 
Chicken in San Marcos. 
The hostesses were 
Nancy Pinto, Callie 
Frazier, Victoria Saucedo, 
James Maxwell, Marian 
Seale, and Pattie Wilson. 
Everyone had a good 
time! 
 

No name, Carolyn Craghan, Sallie Curtis Barbie Vicencio, Earl Day and Bill Alvarez Happy July 4th! 



8 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

George Hess, Sandi Goldberg, Virginia Ruebush, Pattie Wilson, and Juanita 
Basham 

Kay Williams, Arlen Whitsit, Ben Williams, Mary Whitsit, and 
Jerry Williams 

La Vista Deaf Seniors of San Marcos and 
Travis Association of the Deaf-Senior Citizens 

 

2ND ANNUAL FALL HARVEST LUNCHEON 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At La Vista Community Center 
1615 Redwood Road 

San Marcos, Texas 78666  
 

Saturday, September 13th, 2014 
At 11:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

$10.00 each LVDSSM & TAD-SC member 
$15.00 each non-member 

(Before August 22, 2014) 
Catering from Texas Roadhouse - shredded beef with buns, 
cole slaw, potato salad, BBQ sauce, and ice tea.  Cake from 
Sam’s Club. 
 
Mail $10 for each member or $15 for each non-member (cash or 
check or money order payable to LVDSSM or TAD-SC) to Barbie 
Vicencio, 1615 Redwood Rd. #47 D, San Marcos, Texas 78666 or 
Glenn Brunson, 7101 Hanging Oak Cir., Austin, Texas 78749. 

 
  

COME AND JOIN THE FUN! 
 

Mark your Calendar! 
 

On Thursday, July 10th, 2014 after the La Vista 
Deaf Seniors of San Marcos meeting, they 
celebrated Elaine Withrow’s 80th birthday. There 
were approximately 42 guests attending her 
birthday party at La Vista Community Center in 
San Marcos.  After the party, everyone went out 
to eat at Garcia’s Mexican Restaurant. She 
enjoyed the party.  (Photo by Glenn Brunson) 

La Vista Deaf Seniors of San Marcos are 
having a meeting on August 14, 2014 
Thursday at 1:30 p.m. at La Vista Retirement 
Community Center.     
                                                Mark your Calendar! 

 

80th Birthday 

The hostesses: Miriam Thumann, Betty Thrasher. Joan Stovall 
and (Omit Kathryn Caldcleugh) 
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Shirley Annice Hillis 
November 10, 1936-June 12, 2014 

Shirley A. (Webb) Hillis, age 77, 
passed away on Thursday, June 12, 
2014 in Wills Point, Texas. She was 
born November 10, 1936 in 
Rockwall, Texas to Lonnie Webb and 
Mittie Hale Webb. She was raised in 
Rockwall and was married to Alvin 
W. Hillis.  Shirley was previously 
employed by 76 Truck Stop in 
Rockwall. Prior to moving to Wills 
Point fifteen years ago she lived in 

Rockwall. She attended the Texas School for the Deaf in 
Austin, Texas. She was preceded in death by her parents 
Lonnie and Mittie Webb; infant sister and three 
brothers. She is survived by a son, Paul Wade Hillis, of 
Wills Point; two daughters, Rosa Catherine Gunn, of 
Wills Point and Marie Elaine Truett, of Wills Point; one 
brother; three sisters; eleven grandchildren and fifteen 
great-grandchildren. Service is under the direction of 
Allan Fuller Funeral. 
 

Peggy (Norman) Kimball (Bert and 
Evelyn Norman’s daughter) 
sometimes visited Shirley Annice 
(Webb) Hillis at the nursing home 
in Wills Point, Texas. Shirley was 
the only deaf person there but 
her family was nearby. Peggy 
helped her by interpreting.  (It 
was very nice of Peggy to think of 
Shirley and help her.) 
 

 

Jeanette (Fitch) Turnham 
June 19, 1934 – June 25, 2014 

Jeanette Turnham, devoted wife 
and loving mother and 
grandmother, was born June 19, 
1934 in Port Arthur, Texas. She 
passed away June 25, 2014 in 
Dallas, Texas. Jeanette was 
preceded in death by her parents, 
Jim & Emmatilde Fitch; sisters, 
Mary Ella 
Mosley and 

Ruby 
Sebastian. She is survived by her 
husband, Billy Turnham; her sons: 
Jimmy, Mike and David Turnham, 
and daughter-in-law; her many 
grandchildren, nieces, nephews, and 
cousins; her sisters, Hazel Richard 
and Evelyn Floerke; and brother, 
Jim Fitch. Service were held on Saturday, June 28, 2014 

at 10:00 AM at Restland's Wildwood Chapel. She will be 
missed by her family and many friends. 
 

Clifford “Alton” Young 
November 19, 1918-July 8, 2014 

Clifford “Alton” Young, age 95, 
passed away on Tuesday, July 8th, 
2014 at the Arlington Hospital in 
Arlington, Texas. He was born in 
Bonham, Texas on November 19, 
1918 to his parents 
Herschel & Alice 
Young. He graduated 
from         the Texas 

School for the Deaf in 1941. He is 
survived by his two daughters and one 
son; six grandchildren, and six great-
grandchildren. Graveside Service and 
Interment was at Grove Hill Memorial 
Park in Dallas, Texas.  (Submitted by Ave Anguelo) 
 

 
Kenneth Russell Keith 
June 9, 1942 – July 8, 2014 

Kenneth Russell Keith, 72 of Fort 
Worth, TX. passed away on 
Tuesday July 8, 2014. Kenneth 
was born in Gilmer, TX on June 
9, 1942 to the late Omega and 
James Keith of Dallas.  Ken 
attended Gallaudet University in 
Washington D.C. for two years 
where he met the love of his life, 

Sharon. Ken graduated high school from Texas School 
for the Deaf in Austin in 1960. He later married his 
beloved wife the late Sharon Mary Roth, on June 26th, 
1965. Ken moved away to California with his wife and 
daughter in 1980 and was a member of the community 
in Fremont, California for 34 years. He had always 
wanted to come back to Texas to be near his family and 
to a place he forever called ”home”.  In May of 2014, 
Ken moved to Heritage Square Assisted Living for the 
Deaf and Visually Impaired in Fort Worth. There he was 
able to fulfill his last wish before leaving his family for 
good. Kenneth is survived by his daughter Susan Keith 
Camacho and son-in-law Richard Camacho. He is also 
survived by siblings Barbara Smith of Ector, Texas, Jonell 
Keith of Carrollton, Texas, Dennis Michael Keith of 
Dallas, Texas, and Janie Richards of Dallas, Texas.  He 
was preceded in death by his wife of 42 years, Sharon 
Keith, his Mother and Father, his brothers, Sonny and 
Charles, and sister, Jeannie.  A 
memorial service will be held at 
Charles W. Smith & Sons Funeral 
home located at:  601 S. Tennessee 
Street in McKinney, Texas at 11:00 
am Saturday July 26th, 
2014.  Reception to follow from 12-
2 pm at The Surrey House & 
Gardens located at: 312 S. 
Tennessee Street McKinney, TX. 
 

       In Memoriam 

TSD 1941 
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Gertrude “Gertie: Scott Galloway 
November 12, 1930-July 17, 2014 

Gertrude "Gertie" Scott 
Galloway passed away at her 
home on July 17, 2014 after a 
battle with cancer. She was 
foremost a women's rights 
advocate, and her 
accomplishments confirm her 
determination and resolution 
to prove to the deaf 
community women's equality 

to men.  Gertie was the first deaf superintendent of the 
Marie H. Katzenbach School for the Deaf in New Jersey 
(MKSD). She was the first woman president of the 
Conference of the Educational Administrators of the 
Schools and Programs for the Deaf. Also, she was the 
first woman to be elected president of the National 
Association of the Deaf, and was the first female 
president of the Deaf Seniors of America, Inc.  
Her many leadership roles with deaf organizations 
included: vice president and president of the Maryland 
Association of the Deaf, vice president of the Gallaudet 
College Alumni Association (GCAA), and president of the 
Free State chapter of the GCAA. In 1986, former 
President Ronald Reagan appointed her as chair of the 
Pre-College Committee on the National Commission of 
the Education for the Deaf, which presented a report, 
"Toward Equality-Education of the Deaf", that 
contained important recommendations to Congress for 
improving the quality of education for deaf and hard of 
hearing people.  She attended the Kendall School for 
the Deaf in Washington, DC, and earned her BA from 
Gallaudet College. While teaching mathematics at the 
Maryland School for the Deaf (MSD), she worked 
towards an M.A. in deaf education from Western 
Maryland College (now McDaniel College).  After 
receiving her degree, she was promoted to assistant 
principal at MSD's Columbia campus and stayed in that 
position until 1990. During this time, she had an 
important role in establishing new elementary school 
programs and programs for students with multiple 
disabilities. She taught psychology and women's studies 
at Hood College in Frederick, and American Sign 
Language at Western Maryland College.  Before Gertie 
became superintendent of MKSD in 1991 she earned a 
doctorate in special education administration from 
Gallaudet in 1993, and in 2002 she was awarded an 
honorary degree from the University. After retiring in 
1999, she was DSA president from 1999 to 2005.  
Gertie was an avid sports fan. She loved her 
Washington Redskins and watching tennis. She lived her 
life in service to her family, friends and community. She 
is quoted saying"...so many things happened to me 
without really making plans for them...the winds kept 
on blowing me, throwing me off the courses in many 
ways...so I danced to the winds." She will be missed. 
Gertie is preceded in death by her parents, sister Meda, 
and children Dawn and Vance. She is survived by her 
daughter Shayne Galloway and four grandchildren, 
Morgan and Tyler Reeves and Brit and Dane Galloway, 
her brother and sister-in-law Roger and Pauline Scott of 
Delaware and several nieces and nephews.  In lieu in 

flowers, donations may be made to the National 
Association of the Deaf. (Published in Austin American-
Statesman from July 20 to July 21, 2014) 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 
 

  3 Frank Candanosa 
  4 Eugene McNabb 
  6 Reynoldo Carrillo 
  6 Virginia Strain 
  8 Edith Hebert 
  8 Mary Lynn White 
  11 Virginia Ruebush 
  12 Susan Kallina 
  12 Peter Wright 
  15 Vicki Anderson 
  16 Charlene Mullenix 
  20 David Anderson 
  21 William Eckstein 
  23 Kathryn Caldcleugh 
  23 Anne Wallis 
  24 Shirley Bargsley 
  27 Karyl Hummel 

RENEWALS MEMBERSHIP AND NEW MEMBERS: 
Cynthia Aguilar, Glenda Alvarez, Phillip Brown, Darrell 
Brumley, Walt & Franna Camensch, Barbara Carter, 
Frank Clark, Jack Clifton, Marie Crego, Bill & Teresa 
Eckstein, Billie Reid Dover, Connie Griffin, Felix Guerra, 
Jr., Sara Harris, Henry Harvard, Tim & Silvia Jaech, 
Monice Jarosh, Susan Kallina, Audrey Leger, Guadalupe 
Martinez, Rebecca McDade, Kathy Robertson, Mary 
Robinson, Tennie Sessions, Nimm Shelton, Jerry Smith, 
Lewis & Joan Stovall, Burba Thornton, James & Ann 
Marie White, Allen & Diane Whitener, Larry & Karen 
Whitworth, Jane Wood. 
DONATIONS TO TAD-SC: Hedda Hawks was gifted to a 
TAD-SC renewal member by James & Ann Marie White, 
Thank you. Diane Whitener was gifted to a TAD-SC 
new member by Allen Whitener, Thank you. Glenn & 
Barbara Brunson donated in memory of Gertrude 
Galloway and Kenneth Keith, Thank you. 

EDITOR’S NOTE: Please send any news 
announcement, notes, or favorite recipes by 
August 16, 2014 to TAD-SC, Editor Glenn Brunson, 
7101 Hanging Oak Circle, Austin, Texas 78749 or 
email glen.brunson@att.net                   Thank you.     

NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
2014 TSD sports schedule will be posted in early 
August. TSD starts school on August 25, 2014. 

mailto:glen.brunson@att.net
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1954 TSD Senior Trip to New Orleans, Louisana 

Left to Right: Dolores Martinez, Melba Zablosky, Elaine Weiman, Billy Simmons, David Brewer, Bert Norman, Golda 
Caldwell and Mr.Ralph White (Sponsor), School bus driver, J.C. Morris, Sammy Lane, Jewell Melugin, Cornelio Guajardo, 
and Ignacio Rodriquez; Stand back row: Charlene Aaron, Billie Jean Simmons, Mary Bennett, Xavier Montalvo, Thomas 
Holloway, Dorlene Tyler, and Gilberto Mauricio. (Jewell (Melugin) Wood donated original photo to TSDAA Archives) 

 

RECIPE 

English muffin and Spam  
By Barbie Vicencio 

  
Ingredients: 
1 pkg of English muffin 
1 can of (Hormel) spam 
10 ¾ oz. can of Campbell cheddar cheese soup 
1 small can Dole sliced pineapple 
 
Direction: 

1. Cook four (4) sliced spam brown 
2. English muffin toast 
3. Pot pan, Campbell cheddar cheese soup 

and add milk to a can of Campbell cheddar 
cheese soup, Stir until smooth. 

4. On plate, laying buttered toast English 
muffins, two sliced spam on each English 
muffin, put slice pineapple on spam, then 
pour Campbell cheese soup on it.  READY 
TO EAT!  

 

Can you guess? 
Who this is? 

Glenn Brunson 
He lives with his wife Barbara in Austin, Texas 

He graduated in 1959 from TSD 
From Page 5 

 
  

 

EDITOR’S NOTE: 
 We have to change the August the August 6th 
meeting place to Austin Deaf Club from South 
Austin Senior Activity Center because the 
center is closed due to construction from Aug. 
3 thru 9. We will go back to the Deaf Club one 
a time. We will go back South Austin Senior 
Activity Center on September 3. 

 
NEXT TAD-SC MEETING 

 Austin Deaf Club 
8818 Cullen Rd 

Austin, Texas 78745 

Wednesday, August 6, 2014 
At 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

See you there! 
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Membership/Subscription Application                        
Travis Association of the Deaf-Senior Citizens 

P.O. Box 41134 
Austin, Texas78704 

                                                                                            
 

Name:_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address:_____________________________________________________City/State/Zipcode:__________________________________ 
 
 
Videophone:_____________________________________________________TTY_______________________________________________ 
 
 
Email:_____________________________________________________________Birthday:_________________________________________ 
 

 Donation_________________to TAD-SC (Travis Association of the Deaf-Senior Citizens). 
 

 Gift Member/ Subscription from:____________________________($10.00 per person (1 year). 
 

 Donation to TAD-SC $_________________in memory of____________________________________________ 

Please mail the above form with a check or money order payable to: Travis Association of the Deaf-Senior Citizens 
(TAD-SC); Attn. Nicholas Garza, Membership Chairperson; P.O. Box 41134, Austin, Texas 78704.  
                                                                                                                                 Thank you for your support. 

 New Subscribers: $10.00 Renewal Subscribers: $10.00 

http://www.clker.com/cliparts/L/S/Y/v/Q/X/chocolate-bars-md.png

